
SHARE YOUR VIEWS
on the Preston Western Distributor, 
East-West Link Road and Cottam 
Link Road

LET US 
KNOW 
WHAT 
YOU 
THINK

 
   

 
 Come along to one of our public exhibitions to find out more 

and share your views:
 
 Monday 2 June 10am to 8pm 

Exhibition Bus    
Smiths Arms car park, Lea Lane, Lea Town PR4  0RP

Thursday 5 June 10am to 8pm
Exhibition Bus 
Parish Church of St Margaret’s car park, Tag Lane, Ingol PR2 3ZU

The consultation 
will run until 
Sunday 13 July 2014

Wednesday 11 June 10am to 8pm
Preston Grasshoppers 
Lightfoot Green Lane, Preston PR4 0AP

Thursday 12 June 10am to 8pm
Ashton and Lea Golf Club 
Tudor Avenue, Lea, Preston PR4 0XA

Visit our website for further information and complete the online 
questionnaire www.lancashire.gov.uk/haveyoursay and then 
select ‘Preston Western Distributor and East-West/Cottam Link 
Roads consultation’. 

A new road linking Preston and southern 
Fylde to the M55, known as the Preston 
Western Distributor, and two new link 
roads, will support planned housing in 
north west Preston, improve access to 
the new Enterprise Zone at Warton and 
provide an alternative for drivers to avoid 
peak hour congestion in the city centre. 

The Preston, South Ribble and 
Lancashire City Deal sets out ambitious 
plans for highway and transport across 
Preston and South Ribble to support new 
development and economic growth 
across the area.   


